Irqa Council of Representatives General Secretarit Public Relations and Protocol Directorate



جَلِيْنَ كَانْوَا بِلَاعِرَافِيْ الأَمَانَةُ الْعَامَةُ وَاعِرَةَ العَالَةَ العَامَةِ وَالتَّيْرِينِهَا تُ

To: Hon. Dr. Mohammad Reza Majidi,

Secretary General of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly

May the peace, mercy and blessings of Allah be upon you,

I am pleased to convey to you my greetings full of respect and appreciation, coupled with my sincere wishes for your good health and continued prosperity.

I would like to express to you my keenness to enhance cooperation and strengthen relations between the Iraqi Council of Representatives and the Asian Parliamentary Assembly. Accordingly, I am delighted to extend my invitation to APA member parliaments to attend the meeting of APA Standing Committee on Political Affairs, which is expected to be held in Baghdad during the period (January 11-12, 2025).

Accept my deep consideration

Dr. Mahmood Al-Mashhadani

Speaker of the Iraqi Council of Representatives

Baghdad -